May 19, 2017

Rick Scott
Governor

State Capitol
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Dear Governor Scott:

I am writing to advise | will be resigning as Secretary of the Florida Lottery effective close of
business Friday, June 2, 2017.

I have enjoyed all of my 17 years with the Florida Lottery but none more than the time spent under
your leadership as Governor. | will always appreciate both your support and the opportunity you
gave me by appointing me Secretary, something | will always consider both an honor and a

privilege.

Sincerel

elacenserie



